
Picnic/Meeting 8/14/22

Pat called meeting to order at 12:05

Bob Sabino led the pledge of allegiance

Pat thanked Arlene for running the picnic, getting the food and supervising the cooks

Pat mentioned the small board meeting earlier, the September meeting was discussed.

Pat explained a letter will be sent to the member who was suppose to hold the 
September meeting and never contacted any one that he is now expelled from the club.

Paul Schroll said he will step up and host the September meeting

Pat mentioned about nominations for the Vice president and Treasure positions, if 
anyone is interested please inform us at September meeting.  Arlene and Steve will be 
happy to stay on.  Voting will be at the October meeting.

Arlene thanked everyone for coming.

Arlene mentioned the August birthdays and anniversaries, she also sent get well wishes 
to all who are not feeling well.

Arlene thanked the cooks and mentioned that this is the first time we have a female 
cook, she thanked Bill and Martha for all the help and for doing the trivia game again 
this year.

Pat thanked everyone for doing their part to make the picnic successful and fun.

Pat brought back memories of the first picnic, everyone was laughing.

Meeting ended at 12:20 PM

Minutes submitted by Toni Sabino
N.J.O.R.T.C.  Secretary


